City of Taylor, North Dakota
September 10, 2018 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Emory Vaagen and Travis Christensen.
The minutes of the August 13, 2018 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Vistors: Coree Hofland, Vicki Solamsaas and Travis Sabrosky
Big S Contracting updated the renovation bid for the Opera House to include a cooper roof and gutters. Travis Christensen moved to pay Big S Contracting $20,000 for materials to begin renovations, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
Emory Vaagen moved to hire Joe’s Electric to complete the electrical needs for the Opera House, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Dakota Community Bank of Taylor donated $10,000 to the Opera House restoration Project.
Travis Christensen moved to approve the 2019 Final Budget, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
[bookmark: _GoBack]Emory Vaagen moved to assess the properties of 210 Dagnault, Kelly Mann, $831.50 and 106 Chestnut Ave, Justin Michael, $447.75, for unpaid city services, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Keith Frederick at 211 RayJay Circle submitted a building permit for a 10X16 storage shed. Travis Christensen moved to approve the permit seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
August financial report was approved as read.
Garbage rate increase will be addressed in the October meeting 
Emory Vaagen moved to approve the September bills, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
		
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	 
	 
	 

	
	8349
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8350
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8356
	Kari Urroz
	$54.25 

	
	8351
	Richardton Merchant
	$45.76 

	
	8352
	Menards
	$185.21 

	
	8353
	MDU
	$73.02 

	
	 
	 
	 

	HIWAY
	8353
	MDU
	$238.06 

	
	
	
	

	OPERA HOUSE
	8353
	MDU
	$52.17 

	
	8357
	Emory Vaagen
	$40.92 

	
	8358
	Big S Contracting
	$20,000.00 

	
	 
	 
	 

	WATER
	8353
	MDU
	$269.49 

	
	8354
	SW Water Authority
	$3,198.46 

	
	8350
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	 
	 
	 

	SEWER
	8350
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8353
	MDU
	$251.17 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8355
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,368.00 

	
	
	
	

	INSECT CONTROL
	8350
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 



	
	
	

	
	
	
	


An unannounced inspection of the landfill was conducted and reported in satisfactory condition. 
The next meeting date will be Monday October 8, 2018, Emory Vaagen moved to adjourn at 8:15 pm seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
